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April 19, 2024 

Docket No. UM 1930: 

Community Solar Program (CSP) Capacity in Portland General Electric 

Service Area 

Due to the cancellation of a Pre-Certified CSP project, OPUC Staff announces approximately 1.8MW of 

unallocated Tier 2 Program capacity that has become available in the Portland General Electric service 

area. Stakeholders interested in learning more about this Program capacity should contact the CSP 

Program Administrator at info@oregoncsp.org. 

 

Staff Contact 

If you would like to join the service list for UM 1930, email your request to 

puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov. If you have questions or comments, please contact Joe Abraham at (503) 

428-0699 or joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov. 

Staff appreciates the valuable engagement in this docket by stakeholders! 
 

Joe Abraham 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

201 High St. SE 

Salem, OR 97301 

(503) 428-0699 

joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov 
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